
Hello -  
 
It has come to my attention that you will be debating a new landlord bill tomorrow. Based on my 
reading of the bill and talking with other landlords, I would like to suggest that you add in Betsy 
Johnson's LC881 to the final bill.  
 
LC881 does more to protect tenants, the state and landlord than LC-18 does.  
 
As a landlord, I strongly recommend that the state of Oregon take this into account and revise the 
original bill.  
 
Sincerely,  
Tim Carey 
Portland Landlord 
 


